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Having lived in Shippon for the last 43 years I thoroughly reject the plan to remove this discrete and ancient
village ( as included in the Domesday Book) from the Green Belt.  The only justification that the VWHDC have
for this idea is to increase income by maximising the number of houses which could potentially be built on the
land abutting Dalton Barracks. Shippon may only be 2 miles from the centre of Abingdon but it is a thriving,
separate community with the A34 as a distinct “border” between the village and the more built up area of the
town. There is no environmental advantage to removal of Shippon from the existing Green Belt - indeed there is
a distinct environmental disadvantage plus the loss of the village’s obvious historical situation and I urge the
Council to think again on this issue.
Regards
Jean Jones
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